Ryan Howser

From: Debby Oberkramer-Stewart <debbylynn.stewart@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 11:17 AM

To: Ryan Howser

Subject: Rezoning for concrete plant

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

We are opposed to rezoning near Judge Orr road and Stapleton road for heavy industrial use for a concrete
plant. Traffic and road conditions are already bad in that section of Rt. 24 and a steady stream of heavy trucks will not
improve them.

Ken Stewart & Debby Stewart
16275 E McCara CT.
Peyton, Colorado. 80841



